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PURPOSE : To attend the ONE-DAY ORIENTATION-TRAINING ON REPUBLIC ACT 10364
“EXPANDED ANTI-TRAFFICKING IN PERSONS ACT OF 2012”

.

DATE OF TRAVEL SEPTEMBER 30, 2017

VENUE/PLACE : VISIONARY LOUNGE, 15T FLOOR, NEGROS ORIENTAL CONVENTION
CENTER, DUMAGUETE CITY
ALLOWED/CHARGED TO: (DIVISION funds, subject to the accounting and auditing rules and regulations)

__X____:Transportation/per diem and other incidental expenses

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, CESO VI
OIC-Office of the Assistant Regional Director
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ATTY. SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education

! Division of Negros Oriental
Dumaguete City

Dear Atty. Jimenez,
Greetings!

The Provincial Inter-Agency Council Against Trafficking in Persons (PIACAT) will hoid a one-day
orientation-training on Republic Act 10364, otherwise known as the “Expanded Anti-Trafficking
‘ in Persons Act of 2012” at the Visioner’s Lounge, 1% floor, Negros Oriental Convention Center,
| Dumaguete City on September 30, 2017 (Saturday). We purposely hold it on this day because
! our resource persons from the Provincial and City' Prosecutors’ Offices are available only on a
Saturday.

In this connection, may we request your PIACAT representative to attend the above-mentioned
orientation-training.

‘We look forward to your favorable approval on this very important activity.
Thank you.

Very truly yours,

EL R. DEGAMO
Governor




